
 

 
Rebekah Anderson – Anderson Wireless Site Acquisition for SAC Wireless 

Phone: 916-205-3100, Fax: 866-940-2267, ra@andersonwsa.com, P.O. Box 2088, W. Sacramento, CA 95691 

  
 
 Agenda Date:  March 25, 2015 
 Agenda Item #:  7 
 Time:  After 9:00 a.m. 
RE: Application # 121314 
 
March 17, 2015 
 
Lezanne Jeffs, Project Planner 
County of Santa Cruz Planning Department 
701 Ocean Street, 4th Floor 
Santa Cruz, CA 95060 
 
RE: Development Permit for Proposed Verizon Wireless Small Cells Facility at, 4641 Soquel 

Drive, Soquel, CA 95073, APN: 030-081-36 and 37 (Site Name: Soquel High School SC1) 
 
Dear Lezanne Jeffs, 
 
Verizon Wireless requests a continuance of the Planning Commission hearing to the April 22, 
2015 scheduled hearing for the application referenced above. The property owner has 
requested further discussion with Verizon Wireless about the location of the facility before the 
project is brought before the Planning Commission.  
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions at 916-205-3100 or ra@andersonwsa.com. 
 
Thank you, 

 
Rebekah Anderson, SAC Wireless 
Representing Verizon Wireless 
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